

GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY

## Center for Child and Human Development &

NATIONAL TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE CENTER FOR CHILDREN'S MENTAL HEALTH

April 19, 2011

Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to announce that Georgetown University, in collaboration with the Center for Mental Health Services (CMHS) of the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA), and AFYA, Inc. is convening a "Leadership Academy to Address Disparities in Mental Health Care," August 22-25, 2011 in Santa Fe, New Mexico.

The **website** is now **LIVE!!** If you are interested in attending, please go to the website by clicking on the link below, review the information about this unique training, and **APPLY ONLINE TODAY.** 

http://gucchdtacenter.georgetown.edu/Activities/Leadership Academies.html

The **CLOSING DATE** for Leadership Academy Applications and Family/Consumer Registration Scholarships is 12 AM (Midnight) EDT on **May 16, 2011**. Applicants will be notified of their selection **no later than June 3, 2011**. After that date, a waiting list will be created.

Please feel free to share this information within your networks and if you have additional questions, please contact our coordinators, Vernice Thompson, at <a href="mailto:thompsov@georgetown.edu">thompsov@georgetown.edu</a> or by phone at 202-687-8837 or Marina Nalvarte at <a href="mailto:mn344@georgetown.edu">mn344@georgetown.edu</a> or by phone at 202-687-5479.

Most Sincerely,

Ellen B. Kagen, M.S.W.

Filler B. Kagen

Director, Georgetown Leadership Program

Vivian Jackson, Ph.D. Senior Policy Associate

Viva & Jacks

